
 
Dear Parents,  
  We can now communicate through e-mail.  If you 
would like to send me an email you can contact me at:  

 
jperez-walker@greatneck.k12.ny.us 

   
The home/school connection is very important.  I 

will read my e-mail daily and will respond as soon as 
possible.  Often times I may respond to you the next 
day due to the very busy school day.  Please do not 
e-mail me about dismissal! I may not be able to 
check my email before dismissal is called, the 
network can be down, or I am at a meeting. Please 
do not email me concerning an urgent matter that 
must be handled during the day, in that case please 
call the main office (441-4400).   

 
  Through the use of e-mail we have another way of 
communicating.  I hope this is of help to you.  Thank 
you again for your support and cooperation. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Jackie Perez-Walker 
 


